
The process of Engagement of Apprentices under the Apprentices 
Act, 1961 vide our Advertisement No. CRPD/APPR/2020-21/07 
dated 20.11.2020 has been cancelled. All the candidates who had 
applied under the above advertisement and had paid the fees will 
get the refund. 

The fresh advertisement for engagement of Apprentices under the 
A p p r e n t i c e s  A c t ,  1 9 6 1  v i d e  o u r  A d v e r t i s e m e n t
No. CRPD/APPR/2021-22/10 with certain modi�cations is
available on website https://apprenticeshipindia.org  OR  
https://nsdcindia.org/apprenticeship OR http://bfsissc.com OR 
https://bank.sbi/careers OR https://www.sbi.co.in/careers along  
with  a  link  for  online  submission  of  application.
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